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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: Notice of CACCD Resignation

From: Mulhall,Mark W <mmulhall@ufl.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 3:43 PM 
To: Cockerham Guinyard, Vian <CockerhamFV@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: Re: Online Access to FY20‐21 CDBG and HOME Applications  

Good afternoon Vian, 

I have just recently graduated from the University of Florida and will be moving out to Las Vegas. I apologize 
for the short notice and unfortunate timing, but I believe my seat would be better represented by a Gainesville 
resident with a vested interest in this wonderful city. It is with that sentiment that I will be resigning from my 
seat on this board.  

Thank you for all your help and guidance during this pandemic and my term on the board. 

Sincerely,  

Mark Mulhall 
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